
Student Information Consent Form  
 

 
Photographs of our students, and examples of their work at school, are 
sometimes published on our school website and in our newsletters. The 
purposes of publishing student material are to educate our students according 
to the national curriculum, to encourage students to participate in our school 
community, and to promote the school. 
 
In the interest of safety and security we require parent permission for the 
publishing of students’ names or photographs on our website, and in our 
newsletters. 
 
We believe it is important to celebrate children’s achievement, but are aware of 
the potential risks when such personal information or material is published on 
a global information system such as the Internet. 
 
We will share, if given permission, no more than a student’s first name and/or 
photograph via the newsletter, or the wider online community via the school 
website.  
 
Please indicate your wishes by ticking the relevant box. 
 

   

  I give permission for my child’s first name, photograph, or work to be 
published on the school website or in the newsletter. 

  
 

  I DO NOT give permission for my child’s first name, photograph, or work to 
be published on the school website or in the newsletter. 

   

 Child’s name:   

   

 Parent/legal guardian/caregiver (circle as applicable): 

     

 Name:    

     

 Signature:  Date: /    /  

      

 

 

           


